
I am a business owner that has had limited closure due to the Covid pandemic. I live in a town which businesses rely on tourism to 
survive!  I think it imperative that we allow these businesses to be able to be open to support themselves as residents access to 
food. We can do this in a safe and clean healthy manner for workers and customers alike. We can’t afford to lose business revenue, 
jeopardize workers livelihood. 
Thank you


